
 

 
 

                 
      

                 
                  
           

 

 

 

 

DFE-292884
From: Kate.KELLIHER@ec.europa.eu [mailto:Kate.KELLIHER@ec.europa.eu] 
Sent: 06 March 2017 10:04 
To: Moore, Stephen (DfE) 
Subject: Outstanding Data 

Dear Stephen, 
Thanks again for the information already submitted – what we're also looking for is justification for the changes 
made to the biomass tariff in 2015. 
So there are two aspects to that – the rebanding, the 1314 hours and the revised tariffs themselves. 
What we need is the analysis that justifies where the approach and specifically the numbers of that came from. 
Hope that makes sense – do pick up the phone if not, 
Kind regards, 
Kate 

Kate Kelliher 
State Aid Case Handler 

European Commission 
DG COMPETITION 
State Aid: Energy and Environment 
Place Madou 1 
B-1049 Brussels/Belgium 
+32 229 94114 
kate.kelliher@ec.europa.eu 
Competition websites: http://ec.europa.eu/competition 
DISCLAIMER 
"The views expressed are purely those of the writer and may not in any circumstances be regarded as stating an official 
position of the European Commission." 
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